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December 29, 1952 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 Maple Street NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

We greatly appreciated receiving your reception 
report on our test program for members of the National 
Radio Club. Until we can ,het some cards made up, please 
consider this letter your verification of reception from 
this station, 

The program was not what we had intended in the way 
of records and more frequent station announcements, due to 

illness in our announcing staff. Our sincere apologies on 

that score. 

We were well pleased with the response from members 
of the National Radio Club and appreciate their efforts 
and time spent in our behalf. 

Seasons - reetings and the best of everything in 1953. 

Very truly yours, 

:dm. B. Teitzel 
Chief Engineer KGWA 


